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“i0: It 13 shocRin i?o see in voos
newspaper pictures of many in-
jured students hospitalised in Bur-
ma as a result of shooting by the
military. More tragically, it is un-
derstood that hospitals are short of
medical supplies.

As a friendly neighbour, I would
like to urge the appropriate philan-
thropic organisations to arrange
the dispatch of urgent hospital
needs. Since this would be on pure-
ly humanitarian grounds, I don’t
think the Burmese authorities will

have any objection.
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